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At its last Board meeting, the Chairman, Jim McKenna, thanked everyone  

for their time and commitment in such an important venture.   

 

We would especially like to express our appreciation to everyone who has  

shared their ideas with us and to those who have been involved in preparing  

detailed project proposals. 
 

 

(right) Pattie Richmond delivers the completed Landscape Action Conservation  

Plan to HLF in Exeter on behalf of the Penwith Landscape Partnership.

 

Who is on the Partnership… 

Members of the Penwith Landscape Partnership Board are: 

Cornwall Councillors representing four Penwith wards 

Zennor and Towednack Parish Council 

Farming representatives 

A Penwith based micro-business 

Cornwall Archaeological Society 

Cornwall Ancient Sites Protection Network (CASPN) 

National Trust 

St Aubyn Estates 

Farm Cornwall 

 

Bolitho Estates 

Penwith Access and Rights of Way (PAROW) 

Penwith Community Development Trust 

Save Penwith Moors 

Cornwall Wildlife Trust 

Cornwall AONB 

Chaired by Cllr Jim McKenna 

Advisors to the Shadow Board include:  

Natural England, Cornwall Council Historic Environment 

Section and Cornwall Rural Community Charity 
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The Penwith Landscape Partnership Board is delighted to let you 

know that it has now made its second round submission to the 

Heritage Lottery Fund.  The application will be assessed by HLF  

with a final decision awaited in early December. 

 

 

 

If you want to keep in touch with the Landscape Partnership’s progress, please contact  
your local Parish or Cornwall Councillor to find out what is going on in your area or visit 
www.penwithlandscape.com  

 

 

http://www.penwithlandscape.com/


 
 


